
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 

May 31, 2018 
 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, David Caron, Steve Hope, 
Rick Poland, John Stolecki, Jack Tedrow 
Also present:  Leon MacCorkle, Tucker Phinney 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:01pm. 
 
Minutes. 
On a motion by Poland and seconded by Caron, the minutes from May 10 were 
approved unanimously. 
 
Harbormaster Reports. 
Round Pond. 
Ball requested that the highway dept. install barricades on Round Pond Landing Road 
as the summer season was starting. 
 
New Harbor. 
Enforcement of boat size listed on mooring applications was discussed.  Commercial 
mooring holders are upgrading to bigger boats which is causing spacing problems in the 
harbor and effects people on the waiting list.  Hope has asked some mooring holders to 
shorten top chain and pennants.  Hope commented that 40 years ago or so bigger boats 
were moored in the eastern end of the harbor and smaller boats inland. 
On a motion made by Stolecki and seconded by Benner it was approved to table the 
discussion of New Harbor moorings to a later meeting. 
 
Pemaquid. 
NHMC was asked to install the 10’ x 30’ at the end of Hanna Landing for the 2018 
season. 
A proposal from NHMC was received for the 2018 fall removal and 2019 spring hook-up 
of floats at Hanna Landing.  ($1,600)  And to replace the 10’ x 30’ end float with a 12’ x 
20’ float for the 2019 season.  ($6,360)  A description of the float was included. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:05pm.  The next meeting date to be determined. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
 


